
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
            Burglaries 
              011th District (Area North)  
 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to citizens residing in the 011th District (Area North) of an 
increase in Burglary related incidents that have occurred during the month of June.  
In these incidents, an unknown offender(s) used force to make entry via the rear and 
side windows of the residences and removed electronics and personal items. 
Reported incident times and locations are listed below: 
 

• 700 Block S. Independence Blvd. Occurred on June 28, 2015 

 
• 800 Block S. Independence Blvd Occurred on June 23, 2015  

 

 
About the Offenders: 
 

• Offender(s) make entry through window of residence and remove electronic 
devices. 

 
What you can do:  
 

• Always secure all entrances to residence. 

• Report suspicious activity immediately. 

• If you are going to be absent from the residence for an extended period of 
time have someone check on your residence if possible. 

• If you return home and are confronted by an assailant remain calm  

• Remember any unique physical characteristics (ie., scars, limp, acne, teeth) 

• Never pursue a fleeing assailant, provide the information to the police 

• If approached by a witness to the incident, request contact information  

• Dial 9-1-1 immediately and remain on scene when possible 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
(312) 744-8263 

RD#s HY321932, HY313130 
 
 

Alert # P15-N-160CA  
July 07, 2015  


